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Email: info@nysboc.org 

As president of the New York State Building Officials Conference (NYSOC), I am writing to 

express my support of David Spencer for President of the International Code Board of Directors. 

New York State of Officials Conference, Inc. (NYSBOC), represents building officials across 

New York State. Their mission is to expand the knowledge of the role and responsibilities of the building 

official through mutual exchange of experiences in the field of inspection and construction in housing and 

public safety, to properly interpret and enforce the various building codes and ordinances; and to make 

recommendations, based on experience, to the State's Building Codes Departments and Divisions. mȀFrontier, Northern Adirondack, Ontario County, and Western Southern Tier 

Building Officials. NYSBOC now has approximately 2,000 members. 

Mr. Spencer has been supportive of New York and has shown leadership at the national level. 

NYSBOC is looking forward to assisting Mr. Spencer in this presidency and if confident you for the opportunity to support and recommend Mr. David Spencer for President of the 

International Code Council. 

Sincerely, 

�� 

Sal Pennelle 

New York State Building Officials Conference 


